
Just a reminder that with the change of clocks over the weekend any 
customers using our WiFi PRO2 System may need to correct their timestamp 

by enabling the Daylight Time Saver option. See screenshots attached for 
guidance. 

No site visit necessary, complete the details below remotely via the Admin 
account on our WiFi PRO2 app. 


